
LAST MONDAY WAS BLUE MONDAY…PLEASE REMEMBER…



Take 5 minutes to sit quietly and check- in with yourself- how are you 
feeling? Do you want to share it with your form or keep it private? 

Teachers can join in too. 





If you are feeling 

Anxious right now…



How are your 2021 goals going? Check in- what have 
you achieved? 



Year 8 and 9 have bene learning about 
initiative- do you show initiative when it comes 
to your well-being and making sure you are ok?



Are you using  initiative with your home learning? 



https://www.thenational.academy

What are you reading?

Reading is a great thing to do to escape, relax and keep you entertained! 

Ms walker is currently reading ‘What would the Spice girls do?’ 

Ask your teachers what they are reading!

Visit this website for a free virtual library…

https://www.thenational.academy/


Congratulation to these amazing readers from last 
week…



How can we start this new year happier? We are still in difficult and uncertain times. The best way to try to 
handle our difficult emotions and experiences is by focusing on what we can control. This month, we're 

encouraging everyone to focus on small steps to try to boost happiness - for ourselves and others around 
us - to spread kindness and hopefully inspire others to do the same.

Have you 

managed 

to do 

anything 

on the 

calendar? 



Take a breaks between lessons and from your screen…


